
 

The Friends of Newtonhill School (FON) is the 
school’s Parent/Teacher Association and Parent 
Council. The Parent Teacher Association undertake 
a variety of fundraising activities throughout the 
year to raise money to help support the schools’ 
activities.  

 

The Parent Council works alongside the 
Headteacher and staff to develop strategic policies 
and are consulted on any educational 
developments that impact the pupils at Newtonhill 
School.  

 

 

Any parent or carer with a child at Newtonhill School (Nursery – P7) is welcome and actively 
encouraged to attend FON Meetings and get involved in a wide range of activities to support the 
school.  

 

FON undertake fundraising events throughout the year including the Christmas and Spring Fayres, the 
School discos and a lot of smaller events to provide extra resources for the school. They also provide 
the Parent Representative function at the school and often look to consult and get feedback from the 
wider parent body regarding matters affecting the school. 

 

We also aim to ensure every member of the school community feels connected and therefore from 
time to time arrange social events for parents and carers to facilitate close connections across the 
year groups. 
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The Office Bearers for 2022/2023 are:  

Chair – Sarah Chew 

Vice Chair – Clare Simpson 

Secretary – Kirstin Milne   

Treasurer – Neil Skillander  

 

Any of the current bearers can be contacted on fon.newtonhill@gmail.com  
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